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MANAGE (R) CHARGE

LIQUID SPRAY ADJUVANT

FOR USE WITH ROUNDUP (R) HERBICIDE

NET CONTENTS: 4 LITRES

AGRICULTURAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE: 
Nonylphenoxy polyethoxyethanol 92%

REGISTRATION NO. 25438

PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

MONSANTO CANADA INC.
BOX 667

MISSISSAUGA, ONTARIO 
L5M 2C2

MANAGE CHARGE 

GENERAL INFORMATION

MANAGE CHARGE is a surfactant for use with Roundup herbicide in
situations where a non-ionic surfactant is called for (minimum or
zero tillage systems, surfactant additive, etc.). It's important
to follow label directions for Roundup using the recommended
rates in combination with MANAGE CHARGE.

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.

Do not store or place near open flames or sources of heat. Do not
apply more surfactant than recommended or excessive run-off may
occur. Avoid contact with eyes.

DISPOSAL:



1. Triple - or pressure-rinse the emptied container. Add the
rinsings to the spray mixture in the tank.

2. Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.

3. Make the empty container unsuitable for further use.

4. Dispose of the container in accordance with provincial
requirements.

5. For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product
and the cleanup of spills, contact the Provincial Regulatory
Agency or the manufacturer.

FIRST AID

If in eyes or if on skin rinse with clean water for 15 minutes.
If irritation persists, get medical attention.  If swallowed, do
not induce vomiting. If conscious, dilute by giving 2 glasses of
water. Call a physician or a poison control centre immediately.

NOTICE TO USER

This control product is to be used in accordance with the
directions on this label. It is an offence under the PEST CONTROL
PRODUCTS ACT to use a control product under unsafe conditions.

NOTICE TO BUYER

Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the terms set out on the
label and subject thereto, the buyer assumes the risk to persons
or property arising out of the use or handling of the product and
accepts the product on that condition.

DIRECTIONS

With Roundup: Minimum/Zero-Tillage/Summerfallow

To improve the effectiveness for post-emergent control of annual
grasses and broadleaf weed in Minimum/Zero-Till systems for
wheat, oats and barley or on summerfallow, apply MANAGE CHARGE at
350 mL/ha plus Roundup at 1.1 L/ha in 50 - 100 L/ha of clean
water. See Minimum Tillage section of Roundup label for weeds
controlled and other details of application.

QuackGrass

When applying the "Quackgrass Control" rate of 2.5 L/ha of
Roundup and water volumes of 150 - 300 L/ha add Manage Charge at



0.5% (0.5 litres/100 litres of water) to maintain adequate
surfactant concentration in spray solution. See "Quackgrass
Control" section of Roundup label for other details of
application.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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